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Inter-department Correspondence

fe.

B McGill UniversitymOr/ %ISLU

October 4th, 1933.

3ir ^rthur Currie, 
Principal, 

McGill University.

My dear iir Arthur,

For your infor nation, please

find enclosed a tentative draft for sub­

mission to the Carneyie Corporation of 

New York, for the proposed Museum, and 

Art Gallery Scholarships to be offered 

to Canadian University Graduates, which 

has just arrived from Ottawa.

Yours sincerely,

EL J / IB E.L. 11/ah.
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